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Monday, 23 March 2020 
 
Dear Year 6,  
 
We are writing to express how honoured we are to have had the opportunity to get to know 
you during your time at Rushey Green. We are all extremely proud of you and want to 
celebrate everything that you have achieved and will continue to achieve in the months and 
years to come. The situation we now face is so far from what any of us were expecting and 
has made your experience of Year 6 very different to the experience of other children. 
Please find comfort that you are not alone and this is affecting children locally, nationally 
and globally. 
 
However, there are some extremely important points that you must remember through all 
of this. You are amazing, never forget that! You have a wonderful future ahead of you. 
Whatever you decide to do, always complete it to the best of your ability. No matter what 
happens in the weeks to come, you will make the best of it and persevere through any 
challenges that you come your way. As we are about to enter a period of uncertainty, 
remain positive and strong. You have a strong mind and a strong character, and no difficult 
situation can ever take that away from you or change the way that you think. Positive 
thinking will do everything better than negative thinking will. Your mindset is everything. 
Keep hold of that. 
 
Although no-one knows how long the school will be closed, we hope to mark your time at 
Rushey Green as best as we can. In conjunction with the RGSA, we have been thinking about 
ideas already and had wondered about an evening celebration or disco, coming back to 
school to get autographs, getting together to sign shirts and of course end-of-year jumpers – 
what do you think? If you have any other suggestions, please let us know via the School 
Office and we will consider all ideas depending on when the school re-opens. We really do 
understand why saying goodbye to your teachers and friends is so incredibly important. We 
know that you will continue to grow as a unique and wonderful person. Keep safe and well. 
 
“The desire to reach the stars is ambitious. The desire to reach hearts is wise and most 
possible.” Maya Angelou 
 
Best wishes,  
The Year 6 team. 
 
 
 


